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Scan QR code to 
subscribe to 'TownTalk'

Neighbourhood Link’s Activities  
and Daytrips
To view the details of Neighbourhood Link's schedule of 
activities and daytrips, head to Neighbourhood Link on 
our website, located under ‘Community’ and ‘Community 
Services.’ Alternatively, call the friendly team on 9339 9381. 

Upcoming Closure of  
Dog Exercise Park 
The Town is creating a NEW off-lead dog exercise park 
located at the south-east corner of our Oval Precinct 
Redevelopment. Works will include re-shaping the 
sump and removing the fence from around the sump, 
planting, and installing a dual drinking fountain and bins. 
As a result of the works, the dog exercise park will close 
in December and re-open when works are complete. 
From Oval Precinct Redevelopment HQ, we’re very 
excited to open this new space for you in 2024! 

Have Your Say Today! 
Norm McKenzie Foreshore 
Revitalisation
The Town has opened consultation on the proposed 
Norm McKenzie Foreshore Revitalisation, and we’d 
love to hear your thoughts. To view plans of the 
proposed works and to submit your comments,  
head to ‘Consultations’, on the Town’s website.  
All comments are to be received by 4pm on Friday,  
8 December 2023.

Upcoming Council Meetings                   
Ordinary Council Meeting: Tuesday 21 November             
Ordinary Council Meeting: Tuesday 12 December           
Meetings take place in Council Chambers at 6:30pm. 

2023 George Street Festival
On Sunday, 3 December, the George Street precinct 
will be transformed into a sustainable street party 
packed with an impressive range of artisan stalls, 
gourmet food, tasty beverages, three stages of live 
music, free activities for the whole family, and more!  
For the latest info, including entertainment lineups, 
head to our website.


